
From: nativesf@comcast.net 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Mon Mar 31 19:44 
Subject: Fwd: Sunrise Powerline 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern: 
I am a frequent visitor to Anza Borrego State Park and I oppose the proposed plan to put a power 
line through the park.  This is a beautiful and peaceful park and is home to the Borrego sheep, an 
endangered species. A state park is meant to preserve beauty, not to be an easement for a power 
company. Please reconsider this ill advised plan, find another site for this power line, not a place 
created to preserve nature. 
Thanks, 
Sharon Zemon 
195-20th Ave. #7 
San Francisco, CA 94121 
415-386-3346 
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